
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
POST-2024 ELECTION OUTLOOK: 
PREPARING FOR CHANGES IN 
LABOR AND EMPLOYMENT LAW 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. CLE credit is not available for this 
webinar. To request an accommodation for a disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as 
soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
With the 2024 presidential and congressional 
elections now concluded, what should 
employers anticipate from the new 
administration and Congress? James Plunkett, 
a shareholder in our Washington, D.C., office 
and author of our popular Beltway Buzz 
publication, will share valuable insights on 
how to adapt to and prepare for upcoming 
changes in labor and employment law. Don’t 
miss this timely webinar for an insider’s view of 
the Beltway and to understand how the next 
administration could affect your business.

SPEAKERS 
James J. Plunkett (Washington, D.C.)
Anna K. Potter, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, November 7, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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